

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS FCCT icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

10th January 2024

Dear parents and carers,



Reception Winter Welly Walk Tuesday 16th January 2024

Reception are hoping to go for a Winter Welly Walk (weather permitting) on Tuesday 16th January 2024, in the afternoon, to support the children's learning and continue with their new topic of 'Winter'. This will involve them taking photographs of all the things they find relating to Winter, then using the photographs to label interesting items they collect and to make collages.

If you **do not** wish for your child to join the walk, please let Miss Hardy or the school office know by Friday 12th January, so that we can make alternative arrangements for your child.

If you are happy for your child to take part in the walk, could we ask that your child comes to school with their Avalon School waterproof coat and a pair of wellies (if they are not already in school).

We will keep you posted about their adventure via Eylog!

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher











